
 

 

 

 

 

 

Most Innovative Service Improvement Project 
Award – SLCIM 2025 

This prestigious award recognizes Physicians in Internal Medicine who have demonstrated 

exceptional commitment to enhancing clinical services in Sri Lanka through innovative, impactful, 

and sustainable projects. 

Eligible projects must have been initiated and completed between 1st August 2024 and 31st July 

2025, and must have been led and executed by a Physician in Internal Medicine. 

In addition to showcasing innovation, the award aims to highlight projects that have contributed 

meaningfully to the standardization of patient care and improvement in measurable patient 

outcomes. 

The applicant must provide the following documentation: 

• A summary of the project (maximum 1000 words) clearly outlining the problem, 

objectives, interventions, outcomes, and how the project contributed to improving 

standard practices and patient outcomes. Use Times New Roman, font size 12, double- 

spaced. 

• Pictorial evidence (e.g., flowcharts, before-and-after comparisons, audit results) 

showing the progression and impact of the project, submitted as a PowerPoint 

presentation. 

• A letter from the Head of Institution where the project was carried out confirming the 

authenticity of the work, its contribution to service improvement, and the applicant’s role. 

 



• An up-to-date CV of the applicant. 

• A soft copy of all the above should be submitted to simcon@slcim.lk, with the subject 

line "Most Innovative SIP" on or before 31st August 2025. 

Please note that this project or any part of it must not have previously received the ‘Most 

Innovative Award’ by SLCIM or a similar organization. 
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